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Updates on the FBI’s Honors Internship Program  
 

Good luck to our students who participated in the FBI Informational Session for the FBI's 
Honors Internship Program. The event was organized by Ms. Anna Perez (Internship 
Coordinator in the Dept. of Criminal Justice) and Mr. Mose Harris (Program Manager for 
Federal Internships at FSU).  

 
On September 24th, we had approximately 100 students who attend the 6pm FBI 

Informational session in LSA 121. Throughout the day, Mr. Harris and Ms. Perez held four 
workshops, and prepared about 110 students during those sessions. On September 25th, 43 
students have interviewed, or are scheduled to interview with FBI agents for the Honors 
Internship Program taking place summer 2019. Of those 43 students, there are 10 students from 
the CJ department. Here are some photos of the session and workshops.  
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